

August 18, 2016

Jo-Anne Rudy Committee Clerk City of Burlington

Dear Ms. Rudy,

I would like to request the opportunity to provide an update about the Our New Era Campaign as part of the expansion and redevelopment of Joseph Brant Hospital to the Members of the Community and Corporate Services Committee at its upcoming meeting on September 12, 2016.

There is a time sensitive component to the update, and we believe the update will be of great interest to the Committee Members.

Thank you for your consideration.

Mario Joannette

VP Public Affairs and Communications

Joseph Brant Hospital